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Water and Sewer Commission
Minutes
March 7, 2012

The West Fork Water and Wastewater Commission met Wednesday March 7, 2012 at the city
administration building for a regular meeting.

Members present: Mr. Virgil Blackmon, Mr. Mike Mitchell, Mr. Joe Toher, and Mr. Andy Baughman

1.

8.

9.

Auditor Jim Kennedy reviewed 2010 Water and Wastewater audit with the commission. Mr.
Kennedy stated that the water department was given the highest qualified opinion an audit can
get.

Minutes of the January 11, 2012 meeting were reviewed and approved. Mr. Blackmon made a
motion to approve the minutes seconded by Mr. Toher, all voted for.

The commission reviewed the monthly systems total report.

The commission was informed that the 3-way hydrant for the new Dollar General store has been
installed.

The commission reviewed the business utility report.

The commission reviewed the approval letter from Waste Management for the sludge disposal
permit.

Commission was given a copy of a letter from the Health Department approving the new school
cafeteria.

The commission reviewed a copy of the public notice, posted in the newspaper, for the
Wastewater treatment permit application.

The commission reviewed a letter written to the EPA in support of water project.

10. The commission was made aware that March 12'- 18" is fix-a-leak week.

There being no further business a motion was made by Mr. Blackmon and seconded by Mr. Baughman
to adjourn the meeting at 12:45p.m.

Respectfully,
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Mike Mitchell
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